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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 003268
Date 15 February 2019

Car Parking Charges

Request:

1. Is your organisation responsible for collecting car parking charges (whether
directly or through a contracted service)? Yes

If the answer to question 1 is ‘No’ there is no further requirement to complete the
questions.

2. How much revenue, on top of the stated ticket price has been collected by your
authority due to the machines not giving change in 2015-2016?

3. How much revenue, on top of the stated ticket price has been collected by your
authority due to the machines not giving change in 2016-2017?

4. How much revenue, on top of the stated ticket price has been collected by your
authority due to the machines not giving change in 2017-2018?

In response to your questions 2, 3 and 4, we can confirm that following reasonable
enquiries, it has been established that the Council does not hold the above
requested information.

Consequently, we are unable to provide any information relating to the above, and
are informing you as required by Section 1(1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act
2000 (“The Act”), that states:

"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to be
informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the
description specified in the request".

More information on Section 1 of the FOI Act can be found at the Information
Commissioner’s Website: http://ico.org
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